Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on July 20, 2025 at 6:38 a.m.

From: 25-00048
To: TPUC DocketRoom

Subject: [EXTERNAL]

Date: Sunday, July 20, 2025 6:38:32 AM

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.
Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected

email - STS-Security

This 1s in regards to Tellico Village water situation. I feel our POA has no oversight and has
continuely overcharged our fees. I hope TPUC can correct and take over the water situation.

Plee





